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Debbie Campbell

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk

Sent: 07 October 2020 11:30

To: Planning Admin

Subject: New comments for application R/2020/0465/FFM

New comments have been received for application R/2020/0465/FFM at site address: LAND AT METALS RECOVERY 

AREA NORTH WEST OF PD PORTS; NORTH EAST OF SEMBCORP PIPELINE CORRIDOR AND TEES DOCK ROAD SOUTH 

EAST OF FORMER SLEM WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY AND SOUTH WEST OF HIGHFIELD ENVIRONMENTAL 

FACILITY SOUTH BANK 

 

from Business Growth Team clare.stanton@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

 

Address: 

 

 

Comment type: 

Comment 

 

Comments: 

From a Business Growth perspective we welcome this proposal and understand these works will enable the STDC to 

offer a ‘development ready’ site to potential investors going forward which positively contributes towards our key 

local growth and regeneration priorities. 

 

We would welcome an opportunity to engage with the contractor to explore maximising local labour and skills on 

site and where possible would suggest/request recruitment needs are drawn from the ‘local’ community.  

Introductions to our local Training and Employment Hub can be arranged.  

 

We would also be keen to explore other opportunities in supporting this contractor from a supply chain perspective. 

 

 

Business Growth Team  

 

 

 

Case Officer: 

Mr D Pedlow 


